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Senator Cowles:

Attached is the draft you requested regarding standards for lighting construction.
Please review the draft to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  In particular,
please review the language of proposed s. 101.026, which I adjusted slightly to more
precisely reflect my understanding of your intent.  Among other things, this provision
refers to the Illuminating Engineering Society of North America, rather than the
illumination engineering society.

Please let me know if I have misunderstood your intent or if you desire any additional
changes to the draft.
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